
Grade 8 Camp Tradition Overview 

Steveston-London has a long-standing tradition of welcoming incoming 
Grade 8 students into our community by inviting them to be a part of some 
key events. In September of every year we invite them to participate in a 
camp experience. Our student leaders have worked hard to create a tradition 
that provides the experiences that our younger students need in order to feel 
welcome and safe, and to be excited about joining our Shark Community. At 
the same time, our more senior leaders have committed to mentoring our 
newer leaders and to teaching them how to maintain and protect the legacy of 
camp and other important traditions. 

Grade 8 Camp Experience 2020 

This September our camp experience will be different but just as important, if 
not more important, than ever before. We need to begin to prepare for and 
plan a camp that most of us have never envisioned, one with strong virtual 
elements. This will require flexibility, creativity, and innovation, in addition 
to realistic goal-setting, on the part of our camp leaders. 

Grade 8 Camp Leaders 2020 

We invite all interested students currently in grades 10 and 11 to apply to 
help create a wonderful experience during a unique period in time. This year, 
more than ever, our incoming Grade 8s need the strong guidance and support 
of you, our student leaders. We will be accepting more applicants this year in 
order to have a higher proportion of leaders to work with our Grade 8s. Our 
Grade 8s need opportunities to meet each other, to orient themselves to our 
school and to connect with older students in order to embark on a successful 
high school journey during an unusual time. 

If you are interested in applying, please complete the form and answer the questions on the 
following page.  Please note that the information on this application may be shared with other 

leaders who are selected to form the Executive Team. 



 

 

Grade 8 Camp Leader Application 
 
Name:       Grade: 
 
Email:       Phone #: 
 

1. Why would you like to be a camp leader? 
 
 
 
 
 

2. What are some strengths that you can contribute to the camp leader 
team? 

 
 
 
 
 

3. What would you like our Grade 8s to get out of the camp experience 
this year? 

 
 
 
 
 
*Are you able to attend a Zoom meeting with Ms. O’Neill and other leaders 
scheduled tentatively for Friday May 29 at 9:30 AM? (Please note, no applicants 
will be denied participation if they can’t make it to this meeting. Our Leadership 
Committee will create a google.doc to coordinate future meetings times.) 
 
Yes ___   No___ 
 
 

Thank you for your interest!  
Please email your application to Ms. O’Neill at soneill@sd38.bc.ca by Thursday, May 21 with 
the subject line: camp leader application 2020. You will receive a notification by email the 

following week. 
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